SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

September 22nd 2023



Welcome Back

We are delighted to welcome you back to the start of a new school year. We look forward to welcoming parents and carers to our class meetings as well as class assemblies later in the year. Letters will be sent out to you nearer the time. As we look ahead to a wonderful year of learning, let's start as we mean to go on and aim for 100% attendance and punctuality.

Every School Day Counts



Don't let your child miss out - every school day counts

Attending regularly is vital for your child's happiness and success in school.

We know that pupils with good school attendance – of 95% or more – are far more likely to achieve the expected level in their primary school tests at age 11 and go onto gain good passes in their GCSEs at age 16.



Birthday Treats: A Reminder

We are sorry to have to remind you that we cannot accept large birthday cakes in school. We are sure you will agree that time in school is more usefully spent on learning.

We will, of course, acknowledge and celebrate each child's birthday in class, and make sure

they enjoy their special day. If you would like to send in treats, they should be of the mini or bite sized variety that can be handed out more easily at the end of the day.



Thank you for your support.

Certificates of Achievement

Well done to our most recent certificate winners who were nominated for achieving well in their learning or behaviour. These children will be presented with their certificates in assembly.

Reception: Ayaan, Yusra, Zephyr and Molly

Year 1: Asiya and Yasmin

Year 2: Aurora, Zayan, Adam and Ameera

Year 3: Adjin and Khalid

Year 4: Ameera, Adham and Mya-Rose

Year 5: Yusuf, Sarp and Raiyah

Year 6: Retaj, Adam, Siwoo and

Mahreen



Maths Champion Badges

These badges are awarded to pupils for knowing all number bonds and times tables by heart so that they can recall them quickly. Well done to the following children, who will receive their badges in assembly:

2 star: Sanayah

Term Dates

MAKE SURE ALL HOLIDAYS OR JOURNEYS ABROAD ARE BOOKED IN SCHOOL HOLIDAY TIME. HOLIDAY LEAVE DURING TERM TIME WILL <u>NOT</u> BE GRANTED.

2023 - 2024 Academic Year

AUTUMN TERM 2023

Children return Wed 6th September

Half Term Mon 23rd to Fri 27th October

Last day of term Thursday 21st December

SPRING TERM 2024

Staff INSET Day Monday 8th January

Children Return Tuesday 9th January

Half Term Mon 12th to Fri 16th February

Children return Monday 19th February

Last day of term Thursday 28th March

SUMMER TERM 2024

Staff INSET Day Monday 17th April
Children Return Tuesday 16th April

May Day Bank Holiday Monday 6th May

Half Term Mon 27th to Fri 31st May

Children ReturnMonday 3rd JuneStaff INSET DayMonday 17th June

Last day of term Wednesday 24th July

Lost Property

At this time of year it is easy to lose items of uniform.

Help your child to identify their jumpers and fleeces by writing their names on the labels. For best results, use a fabric marker pen that will not wash out.

All items left in the playground at the end of play will be put in the container outside the medical room.

Lost property can be collected at home time.